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27th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Butterflies and Ladybirds Class Open Afternoon - Postponement 
 
Unfortunately, due to the uncertainty with the pending teacher’s strike, we have made of the disappointing 
decision to postpone the open afternoon planned for Wednesday 1st February. 
 
We will arrange another date for the open afternoon as soon as possible. 
 
We apologise for the late postponement but please be assured that this event will be rescheduled. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Peter Masaryk  

 
Peter Masaryk  
Assistant Principal Explore Department 
 
 


